
The Board of Directors of the Fonds d'Equipement Communal (FEC) met on May 31, 2022. During this meeting, the Board                               
of Directors reviewed the Bank's activity for the financial year 2021 and closed the accounts as of December 31, 2021, as certified                  
by the Statutory Auditors. No changes were made to the provisional accounts published on March 28, 2022.

The main activity and financial indicators for the 2021 financial year were presented in the FEC press release, published in Le Matin 
newspaper on April 29, 2022, on the occasion of the publication of the 2021 annual financial report.
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